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August 10, 2008

Dear Members of the Wisconsin Natural Resources Board;

We are writing this letter to express our support of the State of Wisconsin’s proposed purchase of the Rainbow Springs property in the Mukwonago River watershed in Southeastern Wisconsin.

The Waukesha County Environmental Action League has been in existence since 1978 and is dedicated to the protection of Waukesha County's natural resources.  The purchase and stewardship of the Rainbow Springs property offers our generation the opportunity to leave an important legacy for future Waukesha residents…human, and otherwise.  Opportunities such as this do not come along often.  
There are many outstanding documented attributes of the Mukwonago River and the Rainbow Springs area and we know that you are aware of these.  All of Wisconsin will benefit from and enjoy this area if it is kept natural and protected.  

We therefore urge you to approve this important property acquisition.

Thank you for your consideration.

Allen Stasiewski, President
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